
 

 

 

February Newsletter 

Valentines disco (14th February) 

Tickets priced at £2 are available from the school office. The ticket entitles children to a drink and a snack. Children 

may wear red or party clothes for the disco. All staff will be present at the disco to supervise the children and ensure 

they have a good time. All money raised will subsidise the cost of school trips and visitors to school. The disco will finish 

at 3.15pm 

After school clubs 

The dates below are for clubs running after half term. 

 If your child stays to an after school club please ensure they are collected by an older sibling or adult. If it is not you 

collecting your child please let a member of staff know.  

Monday – Street Dance. £2 per session. All welcome. 

Wednesday – Football. £2 per session. All welcome. 

Tuesday – Film club. £1 per session if you wish your child to have a drink and snack. Reception, Y1 and Y2 children only. 

All clubs finish at 4.15pm. 

All clubs start week beginning 24th February. 

Craft club will be on a Tuesday for reception, Y1 and Y2 children. Miss Fletcher and Mrs Wells will send letters out 

after half term. 

Attendance 

If your child is late arriving at school please bring them to the main entrance. A member of staff will take them to 

class. We are trying to reduce the number of parents in school after 9am as it is disrupting children’s learning by 

delaying the start of lessons. 

Parent Governor 

We currently have 2 vacancies for parent governor. The governors meet once every half term. The governors support 

the school and Headteacher in ensuring that children receive the best education possible whilst at Arkwright Primary 

School. If you are interested in being a governor and would like to know more please contact Miss Seward. 

Morning Routine 

After February half term, reception children will be expected to line up on the playground at the start of the school 

day. They will be collected by a member of staff.  

INSET days 

Children break up from school on Friday 14th February 2014. Children return to school on Tuesday 25th February 2014. 

Monday 24th February is an INSET day. 
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